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I vehemently oppose this bill. It is an unjust hardship on our communities and 

farmers. It is yet another tax on our already over burdened taxpayers! It seems you 

won’t be happy until we are all fully under your control and broke. Is there ever going 

to be a cap on your spending or living  on a budget like all of your constituents?  NO 

MORE TAXES……NO MORE TAXES 


